
Amanda Ward

From: Callum Monks
Sent: 19 January 2023 16:00
To: Amanda Ward
Cc: Sarah Holman; Zoe Muiholland
Subject: Renewal of Kebab Van

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Amanda,

Please see below a short note on the renewal of the Kebab Van’s licence:

The development at Coopers Hill is likely to have its first resident by September 2023, with the show home open from
May 2023, the position of a kebab van alongside a residential development would directly impact the new residents as
well as having an impact on the safety of residents arriving and leaving the development.

We hope that the above is taken into consideration as the development is set to deliver high quality new homes in
close proximity to the town centre where residents can enjoy the outdoor spaces being provided in a safe way.

Kind regards

Callum
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